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									[redacted]
										21-6-39

	Dear Sir,
		Would you kindly let
me know if there is any Branch of the 
anti-partition in or around Birmingham
as I am anxious to join and give the
best help to such a good cause.
I am sure a Branch would be of
great good in each high city
as this to inform in public of our
demands and rights.
Hoping to have heard from you
soon
		Yours
			P. O’Sullivan


